
August 19, 2007 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing this letter on behalf of Ted Kingsley. Ted worked for me this summer and 
was a pleasure to have around and to work with. Ted shows a lot of drive and the 
willingness to take on new tasks. Ted is highly motivated and shows much eagerness to 
leam. In a farming operation we work long hours and often work in the middle ofthe 
night, Ted was always one of the first to work when called. Farming was a totally new 
experience for Ted and he picked up on everything very quickly. He showed the ability to 
operate equipment and also to maintain and service it. Any new task that I put in front of 
Ted was handled enthusiastically and finished to the best of his abilities. In closing I 
would recommend Ted for any position that you may have. I would hire Ted again with 
absolutely no hesitation. Please feel free to call if you have any questions. 

Josh Cun. dall ~ / _/ 
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Farm Manager 
Prather Ranch 
MacDoel,CA 
(530) 260-3903 


